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August 28, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Accessible Public Transit 
Service Advisory Committee 
 
 

Re:   3rd Report Accessible Public Transit Service 
         Advisory Committee Meeting – August 12, 2025 

 
 
With regard to the 3rd Report of the Accessible Public Transit Service Advisory Committee 
Meeting – August 12, 2025, the Commission, at its meeting of August 27, 2025 
RECEIVED the report. 
 
In addition, with regard to the concern raised of having a Voyago representative on the 
Committee when discussions occur with respect to the contract of a primary provider of the 
Specialized Services, the Commission DIRECTED the Voyago representative refrain from 
participating in discussions relating to the service provider RFP. 
 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 

Caroline Roy 
Secretary   


